DWG Report to ROS

April 12, 2010

DWG has not met since the previously reported meeting on February 18th and 19th 

DWG held a phone conference call on March 29th to discuss the wind flat-start and use of the VRT base case (high wind/high load) as the 2009 DWG wind flat start case.  Some members wanted to propose changes the to case and a final decision was not made.  Another conference call is scheduled for April 8th.
